September 2020
With LA County on the watchlist, we remain under orders to remain closed to campus instruction until we are 14 days off the watchlist based on case rate, hospitalization rate, and other factors.
On the subject of waivers, we have received notification through the LADPH and PPHD that due to the most current data, they will not be approving any waivers for schools for the time being.   As of August 5, 2020, PPDH released this statement:
“The City of Pasadena Department of Public Health will adhere to new guidance from the California Department of Public Health, which recommends that Counties with case rates of COVID-19 at or above 200 cases per 100,000 residents do not extend waivers for the reopening of classroom instruction for students in grades TK- 6.”
We continue to monitor developments on a daily basis as they pertain to the reopening of schools and the latest data that affects our county and state and will update our families as to any changes or new information.
Amira Al-Sarraf M.S.Ed.
Head of School
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